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Please consider my support for this bill. We will need to take some measures to 

protect wildlife and the environment as our current administration deprioritizes these 

issues. Their current stance leads me to believe they would like to weaken these 

areas to continue their push towards privatization and their attempt to redraw areas 

that are public land.  


